
FOR ACTION 
 

Lisle Community Unit School Dist. No. 202 
Board of Education Meeting 

July 22, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Annual Review of Safety Hazard Conditions 
 
RECOMMENDATION: The Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve 
the Resolution to Continue Hazardous Busing. 
 
BACKGROUND DATA: Annually, the Board of Education is required to review and certify 
the existence of hazardous conditions which have previously been submitted to, and approved, 
by the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT).  Included in BoardBooks is the required 
Resolution to Continue Hazardous Busing which includes a listing of the hazardous locations.  
The listing of hazardous locations is organized by school and sorted by application number.  
Also included in BoardBooks is a PDF portfolio of all the Serious Safety Hazard Finding 
Submittals.  The submittals provide the Board with maps that identify the locations of the 
hazardous areas.  The submittals also include the rationale behind the finding. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: Continued approval of hazardous areas allows for transportation aid to 
be claimed for students in the area. 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: That the Board of Education approve the resolution certifying that 
hazardous conditions continue to exist in the areas cited in the resolution and that the busing of 
students from these areas should continue for the 2025-2026 school year.  


